Wendy Strangeway
= ==
From: Planning
Sent: 02 December 2016 12:39
To: Planning
Subject: Comments on NYM/2016/0817/FL - Case Officer Mrs H Saunders - Received from

Mr Paul Anderson at Little Tiffenden, Redbrook Street, Woodchurch, Kent,
TN263QU

| support the application wholeheartedly. Although a local application, it benefits the wider UK. It helps
farmers connect through the Flying Farmers Association and helps them support best agricultural practice.
It promotes tourism for the area. It has been proved many times that General Aviation noise on remote
grass strips is usually very limited and not intrusive. Initiatives like this application are good for wildlife
diversity and countryside stewardship benefiting the nation as a whole. Lastly, it is a good use of the land
retaining appearance and relevance in the countryside in the face of reducing agricultural revenues and
commercial farming pressure to diversify away from agriculture.
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